## **Notes from MCH Summer Camp**





The children of the Toddler Program have been enjoying the outdoor environment with activities such as water play and helping with composting.

#### **Upcoming Events**

#### Mon., July 23

Session 3 Begins

#### Wed., July 25

Drone Presentation

#### Wed., August 1

Elgin Museum On-Site Field Trip

2018-19 Tuition Payment Due:

- 1 Payment Plan
- 2 Payment Plan
- 4 Payment Plan
- 9 Payment Plan

#### Wed., August 8

Barrington Area Librarian Visit

#### Thurs., August 9

Last Day of Session 3

#### Fri., August 10

NO CAMP

Please feel free to download our Camp and School Year Calendars or use it online at: <a href="http://www.mchnb.net/current-families/academic-calendar/">http://www.mchnb.net/current-families/academic-calendar/</a>

#### Dear Anna,

Session 2 has been busy with both off-site and on-site field trips, swimming lessons, and yoga. Session 3 is only a week away and we are looking forward to more exciting activities and fun planned for the children!



## Yoga

The children of the Preprimary Program have been participating in yoga with Ms. Karen during Summer Camp.

The children have been

learning new yoga poses, which helps improve strength and flexibility, breathing exercises and balance.

Don't forget to take a look at more photos from Summer Camp, 2018, including some from the yoga sessions, at our Montessori Children's House Facebook Page

### **Quick Links**

Montessori Children's House Website

Seton Montessori Institute

# Elgin Museum Field Trip - Incredible Insects!

The children of the Preprimary Program will be have the opportunity to learn about insects, their life-cycle and and roles insects play in nature.



This on-site field will take place on Wednesday, August 1st.

## **Thank You**



The children of the Preprimary Program stepped back in time to experience farm life back in the 1800's.

The children learned about helping with chores, including making butter, working with harvested grains, taking care of farm animals and helping in the farmhouse.

Thank you to all the Parent Volunteers who chaperoned! We truly appreciate your support.

Thank you for sharing your children with us this summer!

Sincerely,

The Montessori Children's House Summer Camp Staff

Montessori Children's House Summer Camp www.MCHNB.net

